
 

 

 

 

 

 

SUNFLOWER CHALLENGE 

This half term your child is going to become an expert on 

sunflowers. 

In order to help them with this, please would you send in a 

photo or picture of a sunflower for us to use as part of our 

research. 

Please would you also find out one fact about sunflowers with 

your child to share with us at Nursery. 

Thank you for supporting our project! 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Lukman   

 

 

Friday 12th April 2024 

Please complete 

homework by 

Wednesday 17th April 

2024. 


